
We want to hear from you!

The A38 between Trerulefoot and
Carkeel has a history of safety
concerns and we want to understand
your views on the proposals we have
set out.

To find out more information about the
plans – just scan the QR code below or
visit our project website.

Consultation closes on 22nd July
2022.

www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A38-trerulefoot-to-carkeel
Email: A38TCSafetyPackage@nationalhighways.co.uk
Phone: 0300 123 5000

Eliot Hall, St Germans, Saltash
PL12 5NR

15 June 2022 3pm-8pm

Saltash Guildhall, Fore St,
Saltash, PL12 6JQ

1 July 2022 2pm-7pm

Saltash Guildhall, Fore St,
Saltash, PL12 6JQ

2 July 2022 9am-2pm

Royal British Legion Club, Church
Rd, Tideford, Saltash, PL12 5HW

14 July 2022 3pm-8pm

Royal British Legion Club, Church
Rd, Tideford, Saltash, PL12 5HW

15 July 2022 9am-12pm

Upcoming consultation information events


